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  a tree is known by its fruit

UPCOMING EVENTSUPCOMING EVENTS

SUPER LEARNERSSUPER LEARNERS

Crag : 3132
Hutton : 2435
Senset : 3018

Washington: 2934

Mega Maths Hero
Class 1: Connor Hamling
Class 2: Isla Grimshaw

Class 3: Lily Roberts Procter

Class 4: Kerr Slaughter

Super Reader
Class 1: Mia Postlethwaite 

Class 2: Frankie Ashworth

Class 3: Isabelle Halton

Class 4: Oscar Parnell

Writing Superstar
Class 1: Rory Robinson

Class 2: Finley Robinson

Class 3: Isaac Holmes

Class 4: Chase Robinson

WELL DONE CRAG! 

PTA SUMMER SOCIAL - FRIDAY 1st JULY 
4 - 6pm on the School Field. 

Learner of the Week
Class 1: Lily Parnell

Class 2: Amelie Fairclough

Class 3: Layla Slater Chuwen

Class 4: Sarah Walls

June
Monday 27: Class 3 Swimming

Monday 27: Class 1 and 2 to Lancaster Priory

Tuesday 28: Sports Day (weather permitting)

Wednesday 29: Class 3 to Lancaster Priory

Thursday 30: Class 4 to Lancaster Priory

Thursday 30: Class 3 to Open Farm day

July
Friday 1: No Celebration Assembly
Friday 1: Summer Social - 4pm to 6pm

Monday 4: Y5/6 Girls Football Comp

Wednesday 6: KS2 Cricket Comp

Thursday 7: Class 1 to Leighton Moss

Friday 8: Meet new teacher morning

Friday 15: Reports home to parents 

Friday 15: Wheelchair Basketball 

Monday 18: Curriculum Celebration day

Wednesday 20: School breaks up for Summer

Following the retirement of Mrs Donna Bailey, who

ran the breakfast and after school clubs for 18 years,

school has now taken over the running of the clubs.  

If you need more information, visit the Breakfast

Club page on the website or contact Mrs Robinson

in the office by phone or email -

bursar@archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk

All schools are set targets for attendance. We have a target

of 97.5% - which means that most children are in school,

working hard and learning. However, this year we have has

many cases of attendance as low as 80%. The chart below

explains what just a few days off means. As we end this

school year and head towards the new one - well done to

our high attenders. If your child's attendance is in the

orange or red section please  consider the effect on their

progress. 

Every School Day Counts  

We are looking forward to the Summer Social after

School on Friday 1st July. Tickets are available from

Mrs Robinson at a cost of £1.50. This includes a hot

roll (burger/hotdog/veggie) and entry to the social.

There will be the usual stalls and games on offer

and if the weather holds out we will have a great

evening. We hope you can come along and join the

fun!



Following on from last week's guide to talking to our children about their use of computers, this guide looks at understanding Children's

access to content on Netflix. Please take time to read this guide below and have a discussion with your child about their use of phones,

tablets and the internet. We need to make sure that we all work together to protect the mental health of our children, and be aware of their

behaviour and habits online. 


